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Thank you, Madam Vice-President, 
 

The Bahamas thanks the delegation of Azerbaijan for its report and commends progress 

made since the last review. 
 

Azerbaijan has advanced efforts in human rights, notably by establishing the Association of 

Rural Women in 2019 to aid rural women's social and economic growth. We also positively 

acknowledge collaboration by Azerbaijan with UNHCR on refugee and asylum seeker issues. 
 

In a constructive spirit, The Bahamas recommends that Azerbaijan: 

(i) Ensure access to quality health care and education for children with disabilities. 

(ii) Takes concrete steps to assess the effects on children’s health of polluted air, water and 

soil. 

(iii) Ensure access for rural women and girls to education, employment opportunities and 

health care.  

 

We wish Azerbaijan a successful UPR. 
 

I thank you. 


